
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
November 16, 2004 
 
 
Mr. C. Neall Schroeder 
763 Cobblestone 
Rochester Hills, MI  48309 
 
 
 
RE:  Re-appointment to the Construction Board of Appeals and Fire Prevention 
Code Board of Appeals 
 
 
Dear Mr. Schroeder: 
 
As you know, your present term as a member of the Construction Board of 
Appeals and Fire Prevention Code Board of Appeals will expire on December 31, 
2004. 
 
I am pleased to know that you are interested in continuing to serve on this Board, 
and appreciate that you have submitted an updated Candidate Questionnaire.  I 
will notify you once City Council has confirmed my re-appointment of you. 
 
Thank you for your continued service to your community. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Pat Somerville, Mayor 
City of Rochester Hills 
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